
 
 

 

  

 

27 May 2022 
 
 
Dear parents & carers, 

Just a few things from me to share today before I wish everyone a safe and relaxing half term break.  

Firstly, thank you to our wonderful Friends of Banwell School for organising such a well attended disco last 
night. The children had a great time and it was lovely to see them enjoying such an event again after a 
disco free couple of years. Thank you to everyone who made this event possible. 
 
You may have noticed our Y6 children wearing leavers hoodies in the playground. They look very smart and 
grown up! We are happy for the children to wear these during term 6. The children know that they stand 
out wearing these hoodies so we expect their behaviour to be exemplary next term. We want them to 
stand out for the right reasons! We are sure they will meet this expectation.  
 
You can't fail to notice that our old hall and the garage at the top of the drive continue to be fenced off and 
not in use. North Somerset have put these measures in place. There are many meetings and discussions 
going on behind the scenes with our local authority to ensure a solution is actioned by them as soon as 
practically possible. We are looking forward to sharing the planned works with you in due course. 
 
We continue to be on the journey to join the ELAN (Extend Learning Academies Network) MAT (Multi 
Academy Trust). However, you won't be surprised to know that the issues with our buildings are causing 
delay to the conversion process. We really are hoping that this will all be resolved in the coming months. 
 
Finally, we say a fond farewell to Mrs Jenkinson today. She has been a real asset to the Banwell team over 
the last 7 years and has been very popular with children and staff alike. We will all miss her very much but 
wish her well in her new role.  
 
Happy half term! 
Claire 
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